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Calendar of Events: 

March 2nd – Initial Set-Up Steam Boat Dinner Phase 1 – 9 am to 11 am 

March 7th – Honor Chapter – Stated Meeting – 7:00 pm 

March 8th – Set Up for Steam Boat Dinner – Morning 

March 9th – Steam Boat Dinner  4pm to 7pm 

March 14th – H.S. Baird – Stated Meeting – 6:30 pm  

March 21th – Honor Chapter – Special Meeting – 7:00 pm  

March 28th – H.S. Baird – Stated Meeting – 6:30 pm  

April 4th – Honor Chapter – Stated Meeting – 7:00 pm  

April 11th – H.S. Baird – Stated Meeting – 6:30 pm  

April 18th – Honor Chapter – Special Meeting – 7:00 pm  

April 25th – H.S. Baird – Stated Meeting – 6:30 pm  

May 2nd – Honor Chapter – Stated Meeting – 7:00 pm  

May 9th – H.S. Baird – Stated Meeting – 6:30 pm  

May 16th – Honor Chapter – Special Meeting – 7:00 pm  

May 23rd – H.S. Baird – Stated Meeting – 6:30 pm  

 

 

Henry S. Baird Lodge #174 meets the 2nd and 4th Thursday of each month at 6:30 pm,  

except July and August 

 

Honor Chapter #1, Order of Easter Star meets the 1st and 3rd Thursdays of each month 

 at 7:00 pm, except January and February (See Calendar above) 

 

For up to date Masonic information, go to our website www.hsbaird.com. 

 

http://www.hsbaird174.com/


 

Worshipful Master’s Column 

Hello Brethren, 

As I write this March newsletter, I am happy to report that we again had a successful Fellow 

Craft degree for Andrew Starr. Thank you all for participating in this very fine degree work 

that was put on Thursday night February 14th.  Brother Andrew Starr’s master mason degree 

will be announced very soon, later in March. Please plan to attend this wonderful event.  

At the end of February there will be a Ladies at the Table Banquet to honor all the Ladies that 

help make Masonic lodges successful. We are inviting our Sisters from Eastern Star and Wives 

and Widows of the Lodge. Mark your calendars for February 28 at 5:30 pm in the Masonic 

Temple dining room for this event. Please call Bill Schaefer at 920-868-2517 with your 

reservation. The Lodge will be picking up the cost of the evening. We have an interesting 

program planned.  We looking forward to seeing you all there.   

This year marks the 83rd Annual Steam Boat Dinner, serving all your favorites. In 2019 we are 

extending into Kewaunee County with donated tickets. Remember that preparations begin on 

March 2. Please come and join us in making this another very successful event.  We have 

received word that the current Grand Master of the State of Wisconsin and the past Grand 

Master of the State of Wisconsin are planning to attend the Steamboat Dinner. 

As always, the Lodge needs your help in making this a successful event. Please come and join 

us in making this another very successful event.   

Sincerely Yours, 

William Schaefer Master 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Worthy Matron’s Column 

Please note the meeting dates listed on the first page. Please join us as we resume our chapter 

meetings. 

Peace and Love.... 

Connie Skarvan Tom Pinney Jr 

Worthy Matron  Worthy Patron 

PS–If you need transportation to our meetings, just let me (920-388-4472) or any other officer 

know, and we’ll make arrangements to get you there. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Secretary/Treasure’s Column 
 

Secretary/Treasurer Henry S. Baird #174 Thomas S. Pinney, Jr. Contacts; ph.920.493.3727 or email 

tompinney@charter.net       

PETITION TO RECEIVE THE DEGREES---The WM has received a petition for degrees and has 

appointed an Interview Committee.  

ELECTED TO RECEIVE THE DEGREES--- Mr. Michael J. Gray has been elected to receive the degrees 

conferred in our lodge. He is stationed on the Mobile Bay. His Step-Father Br. Dale Wiley a member of 

Washington #21 of Green Bay was one of the Brothers who recommended him. His EA degree is scheduled for 

February 26th. He has volunteered to help at the Steamboat Dinner as a potato peeler on Friday and all day on 

Saturday. So, if you see him, please welcome him to Masonry.  

FC DEGREE--- Mr. Andrew Franklin Starr was passed to the FC degree at our Stated Meeting on February 

14th. We had a great meatball dinner before, prepared by SD Geoff Pinney. Eighteen were in attendance for the 

Degree. The Dew Drop Lecture was added in the Second Section by Br. Scott Davis. A wonderful addition. 

2019 DUES--- All but 11 members have paid their 2019 dues.   

DISTRICT 4 MEETING---WM Bill Schaefer is planning to attend this meeting on March 2nd in Green Bay. 

Many of us are busy with the Initial Set-Up phase 1 for the Steamboat Dinner. He would welcome any 

member that is available that day to accompany him. The meeting is from 8:30 am to noon. You can contact 

Bill at 920.868.2517 

STEAMBOAT DINNER---All is on schedule  

• Regular Tickets--- You are our best salesman! Nothing can beat a personal contact. 

• Donated Tickets  

o 695 Tickets were purchased for 2019, NEW Record.  

o We have exceeded our goal of 625 by 11% 

o 614 purchased 2018 

o 75 Brother, Friends of the Lodge, and Community Businesses purchased Donated Tickets 

o Honor Chapter #1 OES purchased 47 Tickets. 

o 32% of the Money was contributed by Community Businesses.  

• Worker Assignments. All persons have been called. We have 80 persons who have agreed to help. 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS YEAR, THE ASSIGNMENT LIST WILL NOT BE PART OF 

THIS NEWSLETTER, BUT WILL BE ATTACHED AS A DOCUMENT TO THE 

NEWSLETTER BY EMAIL. This saves us time in reformatting and printing costs. You have the 

following options to view the Assignment List: 

o Newsletter by opening the attachment. 

o Website. www.hsbaird.com    

o Bulletin Board in the basement of the Lodge    

• Saturday March 2nd Initial Set-Up phase 1 washing dishes and arranging tables and chairs. 9 to 11 am. 

• Friday March 8th 8 am Finish Set-Up 

• Friday March 8th 6 pm “Dutch Treat” Trattoria DalSanto 117 N. 3rd Ave. Call 493.3727 for 

reservations. 

• Saturday March 9th Steamboat Dinner 4p to 7p  

SOFFIT REPAIRS--- The Trustees have contracted with Ahnapee Construction of Algoma to replace the 

soffits. The work should be complete by early summer.   

mailto:tompinney@charter.net
http://www.hsbaird.com/


 

2019 Henry S. Baird Officers 

 

Worshipful Master  William Schaefer PM  920-868-2517 

    Senior Warden      Ross Chapman PM     920-495-3281 

   Junior Warden                Richard Rodgers PM     920-493-0643 

   Senior Deacon               Geoffrey Pinney               920-495-1549 

Junior Deacon            Ben Miller                      920-743-2664 

                        Senior Steward       Brandon Vogel               920-256-1012   

Junior Steward   Steven Schaefer  414-617-1031 

Trustees    Richard Rodgers PM 920-493-0643 

 Edward Klein  920-737-3166 

 Mitch Custer PM  608-770-2928 

Secretary/Treasurer Thomas Pinney Jr PM 920-493-3727 

   Chaplain          Ed Klein                           920-737-3166 

   Tiler             Alvin Briggs HPM           920-327-1204 

   Counselor                        Mark Fisher PM               920-495-9034 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 



 

Masonic Birthdays 
March 

 

Date Raised  Years   Name 

03/25/1970   49    W. William E. Schaefer  

03/09/1972   47    Oscar B. Tanck  

03/23/1972   47    W. Robert C. Haines  

03/08/1973   46    Richard H. Butler  

03/19/1977   42    Mark A. Elste  

03/13/1980   39    Richard A. Nebel II  

03/23/1985   34    Philip R. Henrickson  

03/23/1985   34    Geoffrey A. Pinney  

03/22/1988   31    W. William G. Button  

03/30/1989   30    John C. Gay  

03/30/1995   24    Michael A. Dal Santo  

03/24/2018   1    Kevin J. Deguelle 

 

 

Editor’s Notes 

 

As we going into the month of March, Happy St. Patrick’s Day. If you have not made plans to 

attend the Steam Boat Dinner please consider joining us for a great event. It will be attended by 

the Grand Master and his lady; a great chance to meet him and his lady. It is also rumored that 

the Past Grand Master may be attending also. You may remember that he attended last year 

and had a great time helping us prepare the meals to be delivered and even delivered one meal 

to a member of our lodge who was on our list of deliveries. 

 

As we go into the coming months, we may well have a number of degree’s being conferred. 

The candidates would love to see you on the side lines. 

 

Mitch Custer - Editor 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

Henry S. Baird Lodge #174 F&AM 

P.O. Box 86 

Sturgeon Bay, WI 54235-0086 

 

Service Address Requested 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Moving? 

Send us your change of address to the address 

above. 

 

 

 

 


